
COVID-19 Announcement 
April 27, 2021 

 
 
To all of our Forestville Families,  
 
This is a reminder that we need each family in our district to complete the parent survey that is posted 
on our website.  Please submit your responses to the survey by the end of the day TODAY.  We will use 
your feedback as a way to plan for the changes to our educational model.  
 
We also want to let you know that a High School student has tested positive for COVID-19.  The 
student’s last day of attendance was Monday, April 12th.  Contact tracing has been completed and all 
affected students & families have already been contacted.   
 
This information and more can be found on our school website at www.forestville.com 


